
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 35 

Friday 28th June 2019 

 

Well Done! 
A huge well done and thank you to all of the 

children for their hard work, determination 

and perseverance this week.  

A special well done to our certificate winners: 

 

Harry Coulson:  

Special Award for Listening and Working with 

Greater Independence. 

Alec Wood & Ryan Manson: 

Special Award for Enthusiasm in Literacy and 

Working Well Together. 

Maddie Benson: 

Special Award for Perseverance and Doing Well 

in Maths. 

Toby Atkinson: 

Special Award for Perseverance at Sports Day 

 

Congratulations to all our award winners 

this week.  Keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our 

award winners this week keep 

up the good work. 

What have the Infants done this week? 

This week infants have been busy writing 

their own piece of poetry about an animal 

of their choice. In topic they have begun 

to find out about the Masai Mara National 

Park and what it would be like to visit. We 

would like to make our own safari jeep 

using recycled objects, please collect and 

send in any small cardboard boxes, egg 

cartons, cereal boxes etc... to help us. 

Thank you  

What have the Junior’s done this week? 

This week we have started our preparations 

for the end of term play. In literacy we have 

started to develop poetry into rap, whilst in 

maths the year 3.4 & 5’s have just started a 

topic about time. In science we have 

investigated the effects of not eating a 

balance diet and we continue to develop our 

tilting labyrinth games. 

 

FoSS End of term celebrations! 

From Monday 1st July, tickets will be 

available to purchase from Jo Atkinson or 

the school office for the end of term Hog 

Roast and Horse Racing.  It would be lovely 

to see lots of you there!  We will be 

running a raffle as usual so if anyone has 

any prizes that they are able to donate, we 

would be very grateful. 
Bikeability 

Has been re-scheduled to all day on 10th 

July and morning of 11th July. 

If forms have not been returned, please 

would you return Friday 28th June. 

Sports Day 

A huge well done to everyone for their 

fantastic performance at our fun packed, 

high activity Sports Day.  I am sure 

everyone will agree, fun was had by all.  

End of Year Reports 

Will be coming out soon! Parents wanting to 

discuss the content of their child’s report 

should contact the teachers or visit the 

office, where we will be happy to arrange a 

meeting at your convenience. 

End of Term Play 

This year the end of term play performed 

by our junior children will take place on 

18th July at 6.30pm.  Children will need to 

be at school 6.15pm to get into their 

costumes.  Would you please make sure 

that the children are learning their lines 

and practicing their songs. 

 


